
The Local Government Road Safety Summit, held at the Rydges Hotel in Wellington on 
Monday 9 April 2018 was attended by over 100 senior local government participants, 20 
officials from NZTA and the Ministry of Transport, Minister Genter and her staff. 

The total cost of hosting the event was $11,542 (excluding GST), comprised of venue hire, 
catering for 115 people, professional advice on running workshops and airfares for the 
Minister’s guest speaker.    

 

 


